
 

Gospel Focus
“GO YE INTO ALL THE 
WORLD AND PREACH THE 
GOSPEL TO EVERY 
CREATURE (Mk16:15).” The 
importance of  getting the Gospel 
out to those around us cannot be 
overstated! This is what God has 
left us here on earth to do!  

We count it a wonderful privilege 
to go out every week with Gospel 
tracts in 2 languages of  Ethiopia. 
What a great honor and 
responsibility we have to show 
and share the love of  Jesus with 
others! This is our PASSION! 

We praise God for allowing us to 
give out over 15,000 Gospel 
tracts in 2019! Are you faithfully 
sharing the Gospel with others? 

GREAT AND MIGHTY THINGS IN 2019!
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For His Harvest in Ethiopia,
- Joshua, Ruth, Jeremiah, Joel and Jonan

How do we describe what God 
has done in 2019? Amazing! 
Miraculous! GREAT AND 
MIGHTY THINGS! Yes, yes, 
and yes! 
In March, The Lord allowed us 
to plant the first Baptist church in 
our area of  Ethiopia. God 
miraculously provided a church 
building, a needed translator, and 
has brought 100s of  
new visitors. We  
praise God for 23  
people who have  
been saved in 
our area and 8  
baptized in our new 
baby church in 2019! 
We also are rejoicing that God 
allowed us to have a part in 
seeing 54 others trust Christ as 
their Savior outside our area 
through other ministries in 2019! 
We are now averaging around 40 
in attendance every week with a 
high day of  133 in 2019.  

We were able to have our first 
VBS with over 60 in attendance, 
start a Bible institute with 4 guys 
recently finishing our first course, 
OT Survey, and have 6 youth 
activities to challenge the young 
people to live for Jesus in 2019. 
We were also able to train other 
Christians, pastors, and 
missionaries in reaching others 
	          with the Gospel in 
	          their areas, as well 
	          as reaching and 
	          teaching children. 
	          Ruth’s Sunday  
	          School class is a 
	          highlight of  each 
	          week for the kids! 
She puts so much time, prayer, 
and love into that class.  
We recently had 25 of  our 
faithful people show up on a 
Saturday to help us fold around 
6,000 Gospel tracts (see pic). 
Thank you from our hearts 
for your support in 2019!!!


